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PRESS RELEASE

www.kingslynnfestival.org.uk/press


Monday 8 September 2014
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
The King’s Lynn Festival takes place annually in July.  In recent years, the festival has hosted a bucket collection at one of its key evening performances at the King’s Lynn Corn Exchange.
King’s Lynn Festival is inviting applications from any registered charity working in the West Norfolk area who would like to organise their own bucket collection at an evening event in July 2015.  Applicants from charities benefitting local people are preferred.  In previous years, charities such as the Norfolk Hospice and St Nicholas’ Chapel have collected £250-£450 from festival patrons.

Any interested charities should apply in writing to Ema Holman at King’s Lynn Festival or by email to ema@kingslynnfestival.org.uk by Monday 29 September in the first instance. Applications will be considered by the Festival’s Board of Trustees in October.
Editors Notes:

For more information visit www.kingslynnfestival.org.uk,

e-mail info@kingslynnfestival.org.uk or call the festival office on 01553 767557.

Full address for applications:

King’s Lynn Festival, Suite 2, 3rd Floor, Bishop’s Lynn House, 18 Tuesday Market Place, King’s Lynn PE30 1JW
President: HRH The Duke of Kent KG  Vice-Presidents: The Mayor of the Borough of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk, Freddy Kempf, Mary Roche
King’s Lynn Festival Ltd  Registered Office: Suite 2 Third Floor, Bishop’s Lynn House, 18 Tuesday Market Place, King’s Lynn Norfolk PE30 1JW

Registered in England No. 3468735  Registered Charity No. 1066819
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